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Response of Tottenham & Wood Green Friends of the Earth to site allocation plan March 
2015 

SA22 – land north of Hornsey rail sidings 
It is important that the development does really widen and enhance the ecological corridor of the 
New River. 

SA32 St Ann’s Hospital 
As well as maintaining and improving the ecological corridor along the railway side of the site, 
opportunity should be taken to create a N-S corridor across the site, so linking to Chestnuts Park 
and hence to Downhills to form a North-South green corridor. 

SA48 Hornsey Filter Beds 
The filter beds formed an important ecological area – supporting large numbers of house martin 
and bats. Since the filter beds fell into disuse, they no longer provide the level of insects and 
hence feeding. It would be good if whatever development takes place does create some similar 
aquatic habitat that provides insects for bats and birds. 

SA52 Pinkham Way  
This site should be designated for nature conservation and plans put in train to manage it as such. 
Therefore it should have employment use removed from its designation. If development is 
allowed, it should maximise nature conservation value of the site, and retain the maximum size.  

SA62 Barber Wilson 
We welcome the proposed deculverting of Moselle 

Quentin Given 
Co‐ordinator 
Tottenham & Wood Green Friends of the Earth 
www.foe.co.uk/tottenhamwoodgreen 
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